Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Please may you provide the following data, requested under the Freedom of Information Act 2000:

 

1.       The total cost of all bottled water purchased in years a) 2018/19 and b) 2019/20

2.       The total number of litres of bottled water purchased in years a) 2018/19 and b) 2019/20

 
Apologies for the delay, it has taken some time for us to establish that water is only provided in our customer service centre and not elsewhere in the council buildings.

The spend each year averages at £138.24 with our provider, this cost does include cups. 
12 x 18.5l bottles in each year.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

